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Newport News, Virginia The 633rd Civil Engineering Squadron EOD from the Joint Base
Langley-Eustis will dispose of three UXO on Plum Tree Island National Wildlife Refuge. U.S. Fish
and Wildlife Service personnel discovered the items in January. 

One has been identified as a rocket warhead and the other two are marine markers. Plum Tree Island
was utilized as a bombing range from 1917 to the late 1950s.

Residents in the adjacent areas have been notified that explosions may be heard during disposal
operations.
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